
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 
 

Business Case Quinn Street Development 
RFQ-2025-8-1 

 
 
The Shire of Gnowangerup invites quotations from suitably qualified and experienced 
organisations to prepare a comprehensive business case for the potential development of Lots 
272 and 273 Quinn Street, Gnowangerup. 
 
For access to the quotation documents and further information, please contact Matt Bowen at 
the Shire of Gnowangerup via email at mbowen@gnowangerup.wa.gov.au or by phone on (08) 
9827 1007. 
 
Quotations must be submitted via email to procurement@gnowangerup.wa.gov.au no later 
than 12:00pm (AWST) on Friday, 19 September 2025. 
 
 
 
Chiara Galbraith 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 

 


